
  

 

 
 
 
 
 

April 27th, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro                                    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman                                                               Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations                                    Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, The Capitol                                                     1016 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515                                              Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for Behavioral Health Clinic Expansion. The entity to receive funding 

for this project is the Behavioral Health Clinic Expansion, located at 5608 Zuni SE, 

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87108. The funding would be used to Fund the First Nation 

Community HealthSource (FNCH) is requesting funding to expand its behavioral health site to 

include medical, dental, cultural wellness/Traditional Healing and an array of support services to 

address the holistic care need of Albuquerque’s urban Indians and other underserved 

populations. FNCH is requesting $1 million dollars to aid in this initiative to cover the 

construction and design-related costs. It is anticipated that when this project is fully operational, 

it will increase access annually to integrated holistic care services to more than 15,000 

community members who are without a medical, behavioral health or dental home. Services will 

be available to individuals of all life cycles including adults, children, youth, and families. 

Sincerely, 

 

_________________ 

Melanie A. Stansbury 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


